
 
 

          November 22, 2024 

Dear Maria del Sol Velásquez, 

 

As the Head of Business Development & Partnerships at SITE, I can confirm that SITE is the owner of the 

event “SITE NITE North America” and that our next event will take place October 6, 2025 in Las Vegas, 

NV. 

 

This is to confirm that all event logistics and sponsorships are governed by the guidelines, rules and 

regulations and Terms and Conditions as outlined in the SITE Partnership Agreement. No other outside 

companies may sell the exclusive opportunities. 

 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at =1 516 467 6982. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Samantha Nicastro 

 

Samantha Nicastro, CIS | Head of Business Development & Partnerships 

 

Society for Incentive Travel Excellence 

T: + 1 516 467 6982 

Remote Office: New York, USA 

snicastro@SITEglobal.com | www.SITEglobal.com 

mailto:snicastro@SITEglobal.com
http://www.siteglobal.com/
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